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 The Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) is placing project information for 
review and feedback into an internet platform to allow citizens to review and comment on the 
proposed project.  We appreciate your participation in this process.  
  
 Georgia DOT has posted information at www.dot.ga.gov/AboutGDOT.PublicOutreach 
related to the proposed bridge replacement on State Route (SR) 520/US280 over the 
Chattahoochee River. 
 
 This project proposes to replace the existing bridge structure along SR 520/US 280 over 
the Chattahoochee with dual concrete beam bridges. The bridges would be stage constructed to 
maintain four lanes of traffic during construction. No offsite detour would be needed. 
 
 The purpose of this internet posting is to replace an in-person meeting, while allowing 
the public to review the proposed project, provide feedback, or write in with questions. 
 
 Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information: 

To request materials in accessible formats for people with disabilities contact the 
district planning and programing engineer Harland Smith at hasmith@dot.ga.gov or  
(706) 741-3613. 
 

Comments will be accepted concerning this project until Monday, January 20, 2023. 
Written statements may be submitted to:        
 

Mr. Eric Duff 
State Environmental Administrator 

Georgia Department of Transportation 
600 West Peachtree Street, NW – 16th Floor 

Atlanta, Georgia 30308 
 
  


